Knights of Columbus Meeting

January 15, 2020

The meeting was called to order by Grand Knight Scott Welter@ 7:50pm after the District Meeting. The following officers were also

present:

Grand Knight: Scott Welter Deputy Grand Knight: absent Financial Secretary: Scott Hacker

Recorder: Jeff Kodet Treasurer: absent Chancellor: None

District Deputy: Myron Mathiowetz

Warden: Absent Advocate: Absent Trustee: Pat Wildt

Other members: Tony LeGare

Guests: none

Recorder Report

Presented by Jeff Kodet.

Treasurers Report

Scott Hacker gave it.

Checkbook balance was \$6380.68 which includes the anonymous donation which is slated for WeCare in the future.

Financial Secretaries Report by Scott Hacker

The only bill we had was to the KC Supreme that covers our per capita Catholic advertising and Culture of Life.

Correspondence:

None

Old Business:

Discussed and reflected about the Heroes for Life banquet in September that several members attended. Positive and worthy event.

New Business:

- We had discussion on setting an April date for the KC Auction but nothing was finalized.
- Motion by Pat, seconded by Tony to give Christmas gifts in the past to St. Michael's staff.
- Discussed donating to the mass musicians but decided to table until the next meeting.
- Discussion about donating to St. Michael's basketball program this year and it was decided not to.
- Motion made by Scott Hacker and seconded by Myron to make a donation to Mike Larsen in appreciation for his service to KC's and all his good works and support of the community.
- Set dates for the Fish Fry: February 28, April 3rd tentatively.
- Motion made by Myron and seconded by Pat to leave the meal ticket the same as last year. Had discussion to start a Sunday School and the KC's to have coffee and rolls on Sundays after mass. Decided to table this until a future meeting.
- Discussion was also had about continuing other events currently done by the school.
- Motion was made by Pat and seconded by Tony to donate to Carter Currans seminarian in support of the RSVP (Refund Support Vocation) Program.

Brothers in Distress:

Mike Larsen

Chaplin's Report:

None

District Deputy Report:

- Myron gave report, welcomed a new member Tony LeGare.
- Myron presented Pat Wildt with the Columbian award for our Council.
- A motion was made by Pat Wildt and seconded by Myron to make Tom Green the "Knight of the Year" for 2019. Thank you Tom for all you do for our parish.

The meeting was closed with a prayer led by Scott.

Next Meeting: February 28th after the first fish fry.